
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS 

September 9, 2016 

THIS IS NOT A SELECTION BUT RATHER AN INQUIRY FOR 

INTEREST FROM CONTRACTORS WHO PERFORM GEOTECHNICAL 

MASS SOIL MIXING. 

 

US 17 Jasper County, 0039168 – SCDOT will be conducting one-on-one 

constructability reviews with potential geotechnical mass soil mixing contractors 

interested in providing input into the development of this project.  Items to be 

discussed will relate to methods, equipment space requirements, offsets from 

utilities, and other items related to construction relating to mass soil mixing.  The 

meetings are planned to be conducted prior to September 30, 2016.  Contact Kevin 

Harrington by September 16, 2016 at 803-737-1308 or harringtKG@scdot.org to 

obtain a list of specific questions and to determine a means for the SCDOT to 

obtain your input.  Input can be submitted via email or a meeting can be arranged 

in person or through phone correspondence. There will be no financial 

compensation for this participation. 
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